12/07/2006

Subject: Parks, Recreation & Culture committee

| am writing to request to appear as a delegation to the Parks, Recreation & Culture Committee on
July 24th. The eyeGO youth council, eyeGO youth coordinator along with the Gateway Theatre
would like to present a proposal to City of Richmond for a new program called eyeGO. This
program offers high school students access to any discipline of the arts from participating partners
for $5. The eyeGO youth council was formed as a leadership group to promote the program to
other youth and develop marketing materials to be used in the community. We are the first City in
the Province to be engaging youth in this level of arts access. The project we would like supported
by the City of Richmond is a BC Launch of the program in September produced by the Richmond
eyeGO youth council.

Thank you,
Suzanne

Suzanne Haines

General Manager
604-247-4971
suzanne@gatewaytheatre.com




